
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Snapdragon Class  

Spring 1 Newsletter 

2022 - 2023 

 

 

Welcome 
 

Welcome back! We hope you all had a lovely and relaxing festive break 
and are looking forward to welcoming all the pupils back for a new half-

term. We have an action packed Spring Term coming up with lots of 
exciting opportunities including our Bush Craft Days which are a firm 

favourite with the pupils. I am sure the pupils of Snapdragon will continue 
to impress me with their hard work and love of learning.  

 

 

 

This term our book is… 

 

Key Class information 

PE – Monday PM – Please ensure your child has 
appropriate footwear. 

 
Cooking – Thursday PM – Please send £1.50 a week or 
£7.50 for the term in a named envelope to cover the 

cost of ingredients for food lessons. 
 

Community Inclusion – Friday PM – We will be visiting 
the community most Friday afternoons to support 

pupils independence in the community. 

  

  

  

Curriculum 
 

This half-term our whole school topic is ‘Feel the 
Force.’ We will be exploring this science-themed 

topic throughout a number of our lessons. In English, 
we will be reading ‘Once Upon a Star’, a space 

themed poetry book. We will also be exploring every 
day forces in our science lessons with lots of fun and 

practical activities.  
 

 In Maths, we will be working hard on understanding 
and using time, supported with the White Rose 
Maths Scheme of Learning. In PSHE, we will be 

learning about how to manage conflict which will 
support us in our friendships and relationships both 

in and out of school.  
 

This year, we will be spend even more time focussing 
on developing our independence by regularly visiting 

the community, thinking about our next steps 
through life and using a scheme called Skills Builder 

to develop some key skills within these areas.  
 

The pupils will also enjoy Food & Nutrition and 
Performing Arts with our subject specialists Alison 

and Hilary.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Keeping in touch 

Please use the home school book to inform us of any important information relating to your child.  We will check it 

every day but please log into Tapestry for your daily class update.  Don’t forget to add any home experiences to 

Tapestry as this provides us with a valuable link to home. 

Any absence or to notify us of a medical appointment or for general enquiries please email: 

willoughbyenquiries@prioryacademies.co.uk  

 

 

Snapdragon Class Staff 

 

          Nicola       Ola               Bernie  

Whole School Diary Dates 

11/01/2023 Panathlon – Daffodil Class 
19/01/2023 Sensory OT Coffee Morning with Jo Judge 
02/02/2023 Sensory OT Coffee Morning with Jo Judge 
10/02/2023 End of Term 
20/02/2023 Start of Term 
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